
 

 

 
 
 
August 27th, 2024     

  
David Laloli 
dave@alsdevelopment.net 
Work Request #7294198 
 
Dear David Laloli: 
 
Rocky Mountain Power will supply power to a site located at or near 1400 S 4000 W Ogden 
Weber County, Utah. 

• Applicant will apply for power by calling 1-888-221-7070.  

• Applicant or Developer will supply a signed, approved recorded property plat map 
with lot numbers, addresses, and section corners identified if applicable. 

• Residential and Commercial Developer will supply an electronic copy of the 
subdivision by e-mail, (Auto-cad version 2011), to the estimator assigned to the 
project. 

• Residential Subdivision Developer will pay all costs which are non-refundable above 
the $750.00 per lot allowance according to line extension tariff, regulation 12. 

• All single lot applicants will be subject to the line extension rules and regulation 12. 

• Applicant is responsible to sign a contract after job is approved by Rocky Mountain 
Power management and pay any associated costs before work can be scheduled or 
materials ordered.  

• Rocky Mountain Power engineering review may be required and may be subject to 
additional charges according to our filed line extension tariff, regulation 12. 

 
If you have any questions regarding these provisions, please feel free to call me at  
801-629-4224. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Juan Gomez 
Estimator 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 


